From:

Sent: 03 December 2019 17:04
To: Planning
Subject: 18A Frognal Gardens
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

]
Dear Mr Farrant

1, I | ognal Gardens strongly oppose the demolition and construction of the new house
at 18a Frognal Gardens.

The new design doesn’t conform to the character Hampstead Conversation Area. 1 do hope the Hampstead
Saciety puts a stop this construction. For a semi detached property both houses should be similar in
appearance and size.

T was not aware of this application until a couple of my neighbours contacted me on Sunday evening as 1
returned home from my overseas trip. With such a big project, I would have thought that the council would
have sent a letter through the post or send an email to every household that is affected giving enough notice.

1 urge you to refuse planning permission for this project.

Kind regards,



